
Sylvia Haven 
 

To: Washington State Department of Ecology
Please see that the USDOE adheres to their obligations under the law as expressed in my letter to
them below.
To: USDOE
Regarding the completely inadequate $700 million reduced FY 2022 Hanford budget it is difficult
to know where to begin. Contrary to your binding agreement you have made it difficult for
stakeholders to be informed. The information we do have shows failure to fund the following:
1. Repair of leaking tanks
2. Containment of illegally stored waste
3. Provision for public involvement in decision making
Failure to disclose the true cost of abiding by the TPA agreement is unacceptable. The following
procedures must be included in the budget:
1. Removal of contaminations as opposed to fencing and signage
2. Emptying of leaking tanks
3. Removal of solid nuclear waste capsules from storage pools
Respectfully,

Sylvia Haven 10418 12th Ave NE Seattle, WA 98125


